
 
From:   Peter Marzynski <phd@ica.net>  
To:  <pgmc@toronto.ca>  
Date:   03/05/2011 11:17 am  
Subject:   Meeting re Zoning  

Hello Committee members. 
I am not able to appear on behalf of P hD Design Inc.at the meeting re:  
new zoning.  It will be extremely helpful to all my Clients ( 30  
projects on the stage of development ) if you will be successful in  
repeal the bylaw and allow us to proceed with applications and the  
building department only under old bylaw up till new bylaw is ready.  

Regards 
Peter   
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